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January 22, 2020 
 
Dear Families of Barnet School, 
 
We would like to invite you to the Annual Title meeting to discuss your school’s participation in the 
Federal Title I program. The presentation will include the review of CCSU policies for Title I, family 
engagement opportunities, information about curriculum and assessments, and an opportunity to discuss 
the school’s use of Title I money in your school. 
We look forward to seeing you on ​Monday, March 9, 2020 from 4:30-5:30 at the Walden School ​to 
discuss your school’s participation in the Title I program. If you have any questions, please feel free to 
contact me directly.  

Thank you for your time! 

 
Monica Morrissey 

Curriculum Director & Grant Manager 
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